
  
 

The Government of Japan offers the Teacher Training Student Scholarship for  
Kenyan teachers who are interested in training in Japan.  

To download the application forms and for more information,  
please visit the website below: 

https://www.studyinjapan.go.jp/en/smap_stopj-applications_teacher.html  
 

or  
contact us on 020 2898513 or scholarships@nb.mofa.go.jp 

 
All applications are to be submitted to the 

Embassy of Japan in  Kenya by 21st February, 2020.  
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